
January 27th, 1926

Major T. Y. Scudamore, 
1601, Yew Street, 
Vancouver, B. C.

My dear Maj or:-
I am today in receipt of a 

letter from General MacBrien in which he tells 
me that it, is the firm intention of Gener al 
Ross to recommend you for the,command of the 
B.O.Regiment next October, when Foster’s term is 
up.

I am sure this will he
satisfactory to you and I sincerely hope for the 
sake of the Militia in British Columbia,and the 
1st B.C. Regiment in. particular,that you will 
decide to remain here.

With all good wishes, I am.

Yours faithfully.
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